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Please make sure your child has in school:
-PE kit
-Wellies and waterproofs for forest school
-A spare set of clothes.

Awards
Head teachers Awards
Rose – For wearing her glasses at 
school
Kass – For Making ‘More’ in maths
School rules award: kind
Spencer – Allowing others to play with 
him

In Pine class this week…
- It has been reading week in English this week we have been focusing 

on our phonics skills with emphasis on sounding out, blending and 
matching. 

- In maths we have continued our learning on addition with focus on 
more than, less than and same. 

- In topic we have moved onto geography and are learning all about 
location and map skills.

- We have all been showing off our ball control skills in the form of 
throwing challenges like basketball and throwing in the hoop and 
game skills.


